
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 27, 1996 

 

Mr. Carl W. Belcher, Esq. 

7413 Burtonwood Drive 

Alexandria, VA 22307 

 

Dear Mr. Belcher: 

 

I would like to thank you again for coming into our office and providing us with your recollections 

about your involvement with the inventory of the JFK autopsy materials.  As promised, we are 

preparing a duplicate tape of the session for your records. 

 

We would very much like to take you up on your offer to provide us access to the records that you 

have stored in your attic.  Although we understand that the records may not have any 

assassination-related material in them, we believe that it is worth the effort to search for any 

contemporaneous notes, messages, or documents in your records that might relate to the assassination. 

 I have asked Dave Montague, who was at our meeting, to give you a call in the next few days and 

set up a time that would be convenient for you to have him come to your house.  He will bring the 

tape with him at that time. 

 

Let me again thank you for your help and let me encourage you to contact us if you think of any 

additional information that would be of use to us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 


